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Please do not do this.  Voting should be accessible to all.  Mail-in voting should be 

the law of the land, in my opinion, to make voting easy for working people, mothers 

and fathers of young children, everybody.  I don't understand the argument for in-

person voting unless it's to get less people to vote.  Voting is a right and everybody 

running for or in office, regardless of party, should want as many people voting as 

possible.  Please preserve mail-in voting. 


